## Landisville Parent Teacher Organization

330 Mumma Drive Landisville, PA 17538 Serving LPC and LIC

Completing sixth grade and progressing out of elementary to middle school is quite a transition. At Landisville Intermediate Center, the Landisville PTO commemorates our sixth graders' accomplishments with a class t-shirt, bearing the school logo and the signatures of every sixth grader in our school. This year, the PTO would like to provide these cherished t-shirts for free to each of the sixth graders. In order to do that, the PTO is looking for sponsors to help cover t-shirt costs.

The total cost of the t-shirts will be approximately \$2,100. Six sponsors are needed.

For a sponsorship of \$350, sponsors receive:

- Company logo printed in black on the back of the t-shirts
- Recognition on the Landisville PTO Facebook page
- Recognition in communication to sixth grade families

The Landisville PTO is a 501(c)(3) nonprolit organization. The deadline to become a
sponsor is April 7, 2023. For more information, please contact Alicia Brumbach, LIC
PEP Coordinator, at <u>aliciabrumbach@yahoo.com</u> .

## Class of 2030 Sixth Grade Commemorative T-shirt Sponsorship for Landisville PTO

Sponsoring Company:				
Contact Name:	Email:			
Address:	City:	State:	Zip:	

Please make sponsorship checks in the amount of \$350 payable to Landisville PTO and return with this completed form to: Landisville PTO, 330 Mumma Dr., Landisville, PA 17538